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Chief Administrative Office, Procurement and Contracts Division, recommending the Board receive
and file the third and fourth quarterly reports of procurement activity for the periods ending March 31,
2009 and June 30, 2009 respectively for Fiscal Year 2008/2009.

Fiscal Impact/Change to Net County Cost:  Not Applicable

Reason for Recommendation:  On September 12, 3006, the Board adopted a revised purchasing
ordinance and procurement policy.  As a result of increased delegated signature authority for the
Purchasing Agent, the Ordinance and Board of Supervisors Policy C-17 require the Purchasing Agent
to submit to the Board a report of procurement and contracting activity quarterly.

The attached reports are presented at a summary level.  The comprehensive report that covers the
period of January 1, 2009 through June 30, 2009 is available on the Procurement and Contracts
Division’s internet web site and is available for public perusal at any time.

Action to be taken following Board approval:  No further Action Required.

Contact:  Gayle Erbe-Hamlin, Purchasing Agent x5530
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